
 

 

Department:  Market Operations Segment: Currency Derivatives 

Circular No: MSE/TRD/13515/2023 Date : May 24, 2023 

__________________________________________________________________________________________                          

Subject: Discontinuation of weekly Interest Rate Futures contracts 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To All Members,  

This is with reference to Exchange circular MSE/TRD/8640/2020 dated February 07, 2020 regarding 
Introduction of Weekly Derivatives Contracts. Market participants of the Exchange are hereby notified that 
Exchange has decided to discontinue providing the weekly Interest Rate Futures (IRF) contracts from the date 
of issuance of this circular. 

It may be noted that all the existing weekly Interest Rate Futures (IRF) contracts will continue to be available 
and will expire on their respective expiries. No new weekly IRF contracts will be introduced for trading. 

For any clarifications, contact Customer Service on 022-61129010 or send email to customerservice@msei.in.  

 
For and on behalf of 
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited 
 
 
 
 
Sachin Nayak 
Head-Market Operations 
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